
 

 

Peronts To 
South Africa 

 

 

 
 



 

 

Oops! Our Links Failed 

  

It appears our links were not working in the first email. So sorry about that!  

Find new links below: 

 

Lukiwe website: Lukiwe.com 

 

Bethany and Ash Link: Withjoy.com/bethany-ashley 

 

 

 

https://perontstosouthafrica.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8ebb53e86858975e107914f8e&id=3d16147bcf&e=7b9723a778
https://perontstosouthafrica.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8ebb53e86858975e107914f8e&id=d96c504024&e=7b9723a778


 

Below: We kept busy with numerous events and had many productive meetings with 

individuals as well. 

 

 

  

 

  



 

Even on a whirlwind fundraising tour, we seem to have found ourselves doing a 

little construction. We were glad to help Bob and Sheila, who graciously hosted us during 

our time in the States. It was also a pleasure to reconnect with many friends and family. 

However, our property in South Africa was broken into while we were away. The gate was 

damaged, and one of our new gate motors was stolen. Despite this setback, we remain 

grateful for the support we’ve received and continue to move forward with optimism. 

 

 

  



 

 

 



Praises 

 We are so thankful for the 

launch of Lukiwe and the 

funds God has provided so 

far! 

  For safety as we traveled 

many miles over the past 

few weeks. 

  For God's faithfulness and 

protection despite the break-

in while we were away.   

  For God's Faithfulness 

through our supporters and 

friends. 

  

 



 

Prayer Requests 

 Please pray for Ash and 

Bethany as they start 

their new lives together. 

  Continued prayer for our 

visas to be approved. 

  For God to provide the 

startup costs for Lukiwe 

Family Services. 

  For Wisdom and the Spirit's 

guidance for the Directors of 

Lukiwe Family Services.  

  For the continued repairs 

that need to be 

accomplished on the 

property this year.  
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